
/nter-department Correspondence

From

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor ;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. February 7th, 1933

Dean Ira MacKay
Faculty of Arts and Science,

My dear Dean MacKay,

I have cabled Coupland this morning 

saying that Tie shall be glad to have him here on 

April 19th to lecture in Moyee Hall that evening 

on the Irish Controversy. Will you kindly 

inform the members of the Department of History 

and Professor Fred Clarke (who is a great friend 

of Coupland’s). Perhaps the members of the 

History Department would co-operate, a little 

later, in seeing that those interested are informed 

of the lecture.

Tours faithfully,

Principal


